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December 1, 2004 
 

LCSA LETTER: 04-20 

ALL IV-D DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: US AIRWAYS BANKRUPTCY FILING – CANCELLED CHECKS 

The Department of Child Support Services (DCSS) has been notified by US Airways 
of their recent Bankruptcy Chapter 11 protection filed on September 12, 2004, (Case 
No. 04-13819).  As a result, a stop payment was placed on all child support checks  
that had not yet cleared US Airways’ bank. 
 
US Airways has informed DCSS that child support replacement checks have been 
issued since September 3, 2004, as obligations were withheld from their employees’ 
earnings.  These checks are valid and will be honored by US Airways’ bank. US Airways 
has requested that we process these checks as usual to ensure a smooth operation  
on behalf of thousands of beneficiaries, especially those who rely on child support to 
sustain their families.  
 
Please contact the Customer and Community Services Branch at (916) 464-5050, if 
you have any questions regarding this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 
 SANDRA O. POOLE 
Deputy Director 
Child Support Services Division 
 
cc: US Airways 

Attention: Canh H. Le, Payroll Department 
2345 Crystal Drive 
Arlington, VA  22227 

 

Reason for this Transmittal 
 
[  ]  State Law or Regulation Change 
[  ]  Federal Law or Regulation        

Change 
[  ]  Court Order or Settlement 
         Change 
[  ]  Clarification requested by 
         One or More Counties 
[X]  Initiated by DCSS 
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